
 

 

Parents are invited to support the children in their daily morning routines- unpacking bag, writing 

their name and engaging in fine motor activities. Finally we ask parents to share a book with their 

child. We appreciate your support with establishing this routine. Through the use of our platform 

ClassDojo we regularly invite your feedback on your child’s learning and our program.  

Special Events 

Include open mornings and community celebrations and Assemblies. 

Volunteering 

To be able to volunteer in Preschool on a regular basis you will have to current clearances and 

volunteer training. Please see staff for further information. We may ask for support on an 

occasional basis with laundry or donations of items. 

Governing Council 

Governing Council meetings are held approximately twice per term on a Monday at 7pm (in the 

School Library). These meetings give parents the opportunity to have a say in School and 

Preschool matters. All parents can gain and give valuable assistance by supporting the staff and 

committee with their attendance at meetings. Guest speakers are invited from time to time. As 

per our Constitution, only members of the Governing Council have voting rights. The Governing 

Council is elected at our A.G.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


